
Friday 22nd January 2021 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been learning this 

week: SO proud of everyone’s hard work!  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 
    

   
 

 

 

Topic: 
Next week we will be learning about 
Healthy Living - what this means, how we 
keep healthy, what sort of things we should 
do. We will also think about how we keep 
our teeth healthy and our experiences of 
going to the dentist. We will end by 
considering the importance of looking after 
the world we live in, too. 

Phonics: 
Sounds 

ng ai 
Pre-cursive formation 

g q o 
The children will be having a go to first read 
and then write words that have the sounds 

ng or ai in. They can even have a go at 
writing a few sentences that include words 
that have these sounds in. They will learn 

the formation of g,q,o.  
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

  

 

 

 

Next weeks tricky words to learn: 

he she we 
Please help your child to learn to read 
these words and then learn to spell 
and write them. They could then think 
of sentences with these words in or 
have a go writing these sentences.  
  

 

Maths: 
Next week we will be teaching All About the Number 7. Watching 
Numberblocks Series 2 Episode 2. We will learn the formation 
of 7 Across the sky and down from Heaven. Now I’ve made 
the number seven. Use numicon to help learn our number 
bonds to 7 e.g. 1+6, 2+5 etc. Find different ways of making 7 
using coins practically e.g. 5p+2p    2p+2p+2p=1p and finally, 
subtraction up to 7. There are also 7 days in a week – we will be 
learning them.  
 

 
 

 

What’s going on this week/notices/information:  
PE kits: They need to be worn on Tuesdays and Wednesdays in school please. Also Wellies on Tuesdays.  
Certificates: We honestly could have given every child in Reception a certificate this week as we are SO PROUD 
of each and every one of them, how well they have adapted and their amazing efforts in their learning. Please do 
let them know how proud we are and to keep it up! 
Zoom: We thoroughly enjoy seeing the children on Zoom each day and Mr Queralt was so impressed with their 
attentiveness. We really look forward to looking through Tapestry and seeing the outstanding work that’s being 
completed. We would like to thank the parents/carers at home who are supporting your children so fantastically 
with their home learning and thank you for the really, really wonderful support and comments of appreciation 
you send us. It means a lot.  
Birthdays: For children who are working at home, we are very happy to sing Happy Birthday to them on our 
Zoom, please let us know when it’s your child’s birthday and we will give them a special mention and sing! 
 
 
 
 


